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s'Mr. D. Walker , S.
General Manager 'd. . JMobil Oil Corporation

'

Uranium / Minerals Division
P. O. Box 5444
Denver, CO 80217

Dear Mr. Walker:

Reference Mobil Oil Corporation letter dated November 10, 1980 to the
Radiation Protection Bureau (RPB) requesting the issuance of a Radio-
active Material License.

Materials necessary to initiate a detailed technical review have been
received by the RPB. The materials are in the proper format and appear
to be adequate.

You are hereby notified that your application for a Radioactive Material
License, as of this date has been accepted for formal review by the
Bureau. Acceptance of this application for formal review does not imply
that the application is licensable, nor does it preclude the probability
of additional technical information being required from Mobil. The
public will be informed by written announcement that your application
and associated material is available for review at the Environmental
Improvement Division office locations in Santa Fe, Albuquerque and ,

Milan, New Mexico.

A f'ormal written analysis of your application will be completed by our
office which will be available' prior to any licensing action by the -

Division. The analysis will recommend approval or disapproval of the
,

application. If significant public interest is shown in your appli-
cation or if issues of concern cannot be resolved in writing, the
Director may require a public hearing around September 1982.
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- Letter to Mr. Walker I
j

May 14,1982
|

|
All relevant inquiries concerning this application will be forwarded to !
your company for your response to the questions or statements. You will be )
informed of all review process schedules as they are developed.

Sincerely,

,f,

Thomas E. Baca
Director'

cc: Bill Bennett, EID District I, Albuquerque
Ray Madson, EID Milan
Gerald Stewart, EID, Radiation Protection Bureau
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O For Your Attention
O For Your Recommendation

Q$For Your information O For Your Approval
O Please Comment O Please Heturn
O Please See Me OPlease File
O Please Handle O Please MailDApproved QAs Requested

OTelephone Call: Number C ed
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